
We’re celebrating Scotland’s First Small Blue 
Butterfly Week  (27th May to 4th June 2017) 

HELP US FIND  
Small Blue Butterflies  

and Kidney Vetch plants 
in Angus 

 

 

A JOINT TAYSIDE & NORTH EAST SCOTLAND BIODIVERSITY 
PARTNERSHIP PROJECT working in association with  

Butterfly Conservation Scotland 

FREE Survey Training, BARRY BUDDON 
Sunday 4th June 2017 (1pm – 4pm) 

The training event will be led by David Lampard (Butterfly Conservation East Scotland Branch). 
  Adults and children over 12 are welcome.  Please bring suitable outdoor clothing/footwear 

and a drink. Details of the meeting place will be confirmed nearer the time. 
 

The training session is FREE to attend, but places are limited, so booking is essential.  To book a 
place, contact David Lampard on Tel. 01382 432384 

or e-mail david.lampard@leisureandculturedundee.com  

The Small Blue is the UK’s smallest butterfly; it is becoming increasingly rare.   
Volunteer surveyors  are urgently needed to check current and historical sites on 
both the Angus coast and key sites inland.  Please join us for an informal training 

afternoon searching for this charismatic butterfly and its food plant, Kidney Vetch. 
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